Quarterly

Site Update

Summer 2018



Early Brain Development Webinar Now Available

Hear pediatricians Dr. Gabe Civiello and Dr. Stephen DiGiovanni discuss the scope and effect of adverse childhood experiences (ACEs) and highlight how early literacy promotion in the medical setting can foster resiliency and healthy brain development.

Only have a few minutes? We've broken the webinar into chapters, so you can check out the segments that interest you most. To watch it, visit the Healthcare Providers page on our website or find it on Raising Readers' YouTube page.

Doctors Civiello and DiGiovanni co-presented at the Barbara Bush Foundation for Family Literacy's 2018 Maine Literacy Connections Conference.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Routine face-to-face visits help us ensure you have everything you need to manage the program at your hospital or practice. We appreciate you taking the time to fit us in to your busy schedules this summer.



A Friendly Reminder: Site Information Update



If you haven't already, please complete the Site Information Update form through your site login page. Once you login to your online account, review the information on the screen and make any necessary changes.

By updating this information, you're helping us make sure books are getting where they need to go.

Need Assistance? Contact Us 1.800.397.3263

Anne Quirion

Program Manager (207) 661-7561

Mary Catherine Tee Associate Manager (207) 661-7531

Roxanne Rowe

Program Coordinator (207) 661-7531

Kellie Stanhope

Program Coordinator (207) 973-6855

Please Post\Share

Keep everyone in the loop! Post or share this newsletter with all staff.









